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Possible Interest in Security Cameras in Moraga 
Moraga's vice mayor Mike Metcalf indicated at the Feb. 25 town council meeting that he was 
impressed with the presentation by Lafayette Chief of Police Eric Christensen about security 
cameras and automated license plate readers at the recent tri-city meeting in Orinda. He suggested 
bringing the idea of utilizing these technologies to the council, "not to copy Lafayette," he said. "But 
is it something we might want to look into?" Moraga Chief of Police Bob Priebe confirmed that his 
department has already done preliminary research on the technology and has looked into the 
specifics of its application in Moraga. The item will be brought back to the council in the spring. S. 
Braccini 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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